
Your Voice Matters: 
Take the Matriculating 
Student Questionnaire 
(MSQ) Today

• The MSQ is a confidential, 
online survey administered by 
the Association of American 
Medical Colleges (AAMC)

• MSQ results are used to:

o Understand the needs of 
first-year medical students

o Improve medical education 
programs 

o Help plan the direction of 
medical education

o Assess the nation’s future 
physician supply

Look for an email from the AAMC 
inviting you to take the survey! 
The survey only takes approximately 10 minutes 
to complete, and your participation can make a 
difference for the future of medical education.

Questions? Please contact msq@aamc.org or visit  
https://www.aamc.org/data/msq/. 
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